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24 February 2017 

 

Dear members, 

 

2017 Hong Kong SAR Chief Executive Election Forum 

 

To provide a platform for members including Election Committee members in 

accountancy subsector to exchange views with the CE candidates and hear how they 

could support Hong Kong and the profession's developments in the next five years, the 

Institute is going to hold a forum on Friday, 10 March at 6 p.m. at the Institute's 

training centre, 27/F Wu Chung House, 213 Queen's Road East, Wanchai.  

 

Invitations have already been extended to the five declared candidates to stand for the 

CE Election. Subject to their agreement on our proposed format, members would have 

the opportunity to raise questions to candidates on matters relating to the profession, 

social and economic, political, and other general issues of Hong Kong.  

 

Mr. Joseph Tse Chi Fung (謝志峰), the veteran current affairs programme anchorman, 

will be the moderator. The forum will be conducted in Cantonese with English 

simultaneous interpretation.  

 

Don't miss this opportunity to meet the CE candidates face-to-face. Click here on or 

before 8 March to express your interest to attend this free forum. In the event of 

over-subscription, we will invite you to participate in the forum via webcast. 

 

To have a meaningful forum, please note that it will only proceed when at least two 

candidates have accepted our invitation. Stay tuned for the updated news by visiting our 

dedicated 2017 CE Election webpage. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hong Kong Institute of CPAs 

Enquiries: Carolyn Cheung (2287-7012 or carolyncheung@hkicpa.org.hk) 

 Enquiries:Carrie Leung   (2287-7216 or carrieleung@hkicpa.org.hk) 
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